
Ms. Fois’ Classroom Newsletter Week Ending: 10/12/18 

Reminders 
Monday October 15th we have our 

firehouse visit and a birthday 
celebration 

Wednesday October 17th we have 
Gym on Wheels 

  

What We Did in School This Week! 
This week we learned about why the leaves 
changed colors, we recognized shapes and 

counted from 1-10, used tin foil to create art, 
played on the playground, strung beads, and 

started to use scissors. With a short week, we did 
a lot and had a blast doing it. 

During circle time on Wednesday we talked 
about what we were going to be on Halloween; 
we have some super heroes, Disney characters, 
classic costumes and much more. When it was 

time for the teachers to see what they were 
wearing the children told us we should be ghosts, 

witches, or pumpkins. When it was time to do 
our calendar job I said, the calendar helper is 

wearing a yellow shirt, who could that be? The 
class pointed to Anders so the teachers said 

what’s his name they all shouted out “Rubble” 
who was the character on his shirt from Paw 

Patrol. 
Next week on Monday, we will have a special 
visit from the Larchmont Fire Department, as 
well as Mila and Gray’s birthday party. On 
Wednesday, we will have our first gym on 

wheels; please make sure your child wears socks 
and sneakers. 

See you Monday J 

Looking Ahead 
All About Nature  

 

 

 


